
Boulevard Planting Proposal 

112 24th St S. 

Dear City of La Crosse Parks Recreation and Forestry, 

I would like to change the vegetation in the boulevard in front of my house to enhance; the aesthetic of 

the front of my home, the habitat for pollinators, and manage stormwater runoff from sidewalks and my 

property.  The boulevard currently has become mostly weeds and damaged turf.   

My proposal is to remove a portion of the soil to create a catch basin rain garden that would gather and 

treat runoff from my property and return this stormwater to the ground and avoid adding to the surge 

of runoff from large rain events.  I would like to plant native plants similar to the attached planting plan 

in addition two boulevard trees.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Best Regards, 

 

Jack Zabrowski 


